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Summary:

DPRK Minister of Foreign Affairs Pak Seong-cheol releases a November 19 statement
from the Ministry of Foreign Affairs. The statement conveys the DPRK's rejection of the
UN's Korean question resolution, request for the withdrawal of foreign troops, dissolution
of UNCURK, and Korean people's self-determined resolution.
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